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NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 
 

This notice is to advise residents of Pestgone’s inspection of the site on 11th June 2024, which is as 

follows: 

 

“Attended site to carry out routine inspection.  I was shown around by the premises manager and I have 

checked all rodent boxes and found no signs of any fresh activity.  Reported smell coming from area 

around 120.  We checked and could see no signs or smell any smells in the area.  Sightings reported 

around 83 Bullen Street after property has been refurbished and garden cleared, I have investigated and 

could see no signs of any activity.  I have placed an extra tamper proof rat box in this area to monitor. All 

bin sheds clear.  All communal areas clear.”  

 

 
For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd 

 

 

Goulden House Estate Staff 


